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NAMS invites comments/suggestions from experts on Draft NAMS Task 

force reports 

 

This page has been created to receive remarks & suggestions of medical & 

biomedical scientists, policy makers, program managers, social scientists 

and experts by 20th June 2024 on email Id:   umeshkapil@gmail.com. Please 

share your comments/suggestions on each task force separately on an 

individual page.  

 

NAMS has constituted several Task Forces of eminent medical professionals 

from Government and private organisations as well as the representatives from 

the MoHFW to prepare policy documents to provide a critical review of the 

current infrastructure, facilities, technologies, policies, programmes, etc. in the 

country, identify the gaps in the current situation, and suggest way forward for 

policymakers, health/medical professionals and to create awareness among 

general public, NGOs, other Community stake holders, in context of the 

identified health issues.   

The final reports of Task Forces, after incorporating the comments/ suggestions   

will be submitted to the policy making bodies of government of India for 

consideration in framing policies on health issues. 

 

Please share your comments/suggestions on each task force separately on an 

individual page by 20th June 2024 on email Id:   umeshkapil@gmail.com. 

 

 


